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19th June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Saying goodbye to our Year 6 Leavers will be more difficult than ever this year! As it stands we will be 
unable to bring parents into school or church to say goodbye. Should this still be the case by the end of 
term, we will look to get together in the new academic year whenever it is safe to say good bye as a 
collective. Irrespective of whether parents can attend on the last day, we will still be doing the following 
to say a fond farewell to our wonderful Year 6’s: 
 
 

 An exciting party day with activities and food (Thursday 9th July) 

 A Year 6 Leavers Film (downloadable) – we will advise you of the filming date  

 A Year 6 Then and Now Film (please send in up to 4 photos from baby to now!) 

 A last day Leavers morning on the last day with songs, performances, gifts and messages 

 Recorded songs/performances for you to download 
 
Where possible we will involve any Year 6 children who are not in school by asking you to send things in. 
If you would like to send your Year 6 child in just for any of the filming or sessions then please get in 
touch to arrange. 
 
Whilst we are aware that we may not be able to replicate the usual events that take place at the end of 
the year, we hope to be able to make our Year 6 Leavers feel just as special and important as any year 
group who is finishing their time at Stathern. They are a fantastic group of children who will be very much 
missed and I’m sure will go on to achieve great things! 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and please get in touch with us should you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Matthew Lee 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




